
Premier League Broadcast Rights –
Potential Exclusion Order

Letter to the Premier League on behalf of the Business Secretary and Culture
Secretary setting out that the Business Secretary is minded to make an
Exclusion Order regarding the Premier League’s domestic broadcast rights, and
inviting representations – including correspondence from the Premier League
on the proposal.

Letter from the Minister for Sport to the Chairs of the Digital, Culture,
Media and Sport Select Committee and the Business, Energy and Industrial
Strategy Committee setting out the final decision to make an Exclusion Order
regarding the Premier League’s domestic broadcast rights after careful
consideration of the representations received.
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